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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

On Thursday, June 11, 2020 the Town Council of Warsaw, Virginia will hold a 

public meeting in Council’s Chambers at 78 Belle Ville Lane, Warsaw, Virginia for 

the purpose of considering applying for USDA funds for a refuse truck purchase.  

This will be a loan application.  In order to satisfy requirements for the program, 

10 days’ notice is required to be given. This notice was posted at the Town Office 

located and on the Town’s website (www.townofwarsaw.com) on June 1, 2020.  

Any questions may be directed to the Town Manager, Joseph Quesenberry at 

(804)333-3737 or by email jquesenberry@town.warsaw.va.us. 
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